
Appendix Four Timetable  

 

The next stages in the lead up to a new programme starting in 2017 are as follows:- 

  

Summer 2016 Specifications are advertised and bids welcomed  

 

Autumn 2016 Applications assessed with involvement from boroughs and other key 

stakeholders 

 

Oct / Nov 2016 Grants Executive / Grants Committee initially review of service commission bids 

reconciled to scheme budget envelope.  

 

Nov/ Dec 2016 Leaders’ Committee considers the 2017-18 budget, following recommendations 

from Grants Committee.  

 

February 2017 Grants Committee considers recommendations on individual applications 

 

April 2017  New projects start (or as soon as practicable after that date) 

 


